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PRESS RELEASE 
9/18/2025 

At·izona DPS has completed the administrative investigation of the Round Valley 
Police Depa1tment as requested. The investigation repott has been tu1ned ove1· to 
the Arizona Atto1ney Gene1·al' s Office f 01· furthe1· action 1·egarding any potential 
c1·irninal matters. 

The Towns of Springerville and Eaga1· have been instructed by DPS on the 
significant 1·est1·ictions on access to the repo1t, especially as additional investigation 
and action may be taken. Anyone who wishes to 1·equest a copy of the 1·epo1t needs 
to file a 1·equest with the Arizona DPS Reco1·ds Department dit·ectly. The Towns 
no1· the investigato1· ai·e permitted to sha1·e copies and the ownet·ship of the 1·eco1·d is 
still that of Arizona DPS. 

Office1· Ashley Jala 1·esigned effective Septembe1· 10th. 

Guy Phelps, Eagar Mayor Shelly Reidhead, Springerville Mayor 


